Ann Clark

= =
From: Suzanne Moore <SMoore@arlibrary.org>
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 1:39 PM
To: Ann Clark
Subject: Library board nominees

Dear Anne,
Hope you are surviving the summer heat!!

Our board meet last week and there were a couple of members who had upcoming expired terms. Please add this
information to the next commissioner’s meeting for approval.

Kim Barnes renewed her seat for a second term (August 2020 —24), but she did not re-up as a regional board member
Jan Knoffsinger was elected to take the vacant regional board seat (August 2020 — 24)

Jacquelyn Isner completed the remainder of Molly Gambill’s term and agreed to stay on with her first term (August 2020
—2024)

Thank you,

Suzanne Moore

Ashe County Librarian
336.846.2041 x101
SMoore@arlibrary.org
http://www.arlibrary.org/ashe

ARL Good Neighbor Project 2019: Stories of Recovery & Hope

Believing in the power of books to connect and change lives.
Check-out a FREE online children’s book here: Tumblebooks! (new ones each day)
Follow the Ashe Library News and check out my book review blogs!

1001 Reading Adventures & 1001 Young Reading Adventures




